
Hello Teju,  

My name is Jen Page and I have taken over for Jenna Jones here at SOME Senior Services as the 
new Volunteer and Food Program Coordinator.  

Jenna told me that you were able to donate 15 baskets and trays for our Christmas Basket 
Program. She also informed me that they were all gorgeous. Thank you so much for your 
donation! Being able to support seniors for the holidays is something we could not do without 
help from community 
members such as yourself. I 
can honestly say that the 
seniors are all very grateful 
and these baskets certainly 
made their holiday much 
brighter!  

Please pass along my thanks 
to anyone else who may have 
helped with getting the 
baskets together. I hope you 
have a wonderful New Year 
and I hope we have the 
opportunity to work together 
in the future!  

 

Warmly, 

Jen Page 
Volunteer and Food Program Coordinator  
SOME - Senior Services - Kuehner House  
http://www.somevolunteers.org/seniorservices/ 
1667 Good Hope Road, SE 
Washington, DC 20020 
202-797-8806 x1306     
fax: 202-889-2515   
United Way #8189    CFC#74405 
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